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Circular No. VBS/CIR/2018/25                                                      Date : 13.10.2018 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians 

This is to place here that it was informed to all in the month of March 2018 that the change in school 
uniform shall take effect from April 2019 (Academic Session 2019-20). I am again informing you about 
the changes we are making to our school uniform from upcoming Academic Session (2019-20). Staff 
and students are overwhelmingly in support of the changes that are being made. This is also relevant 
to place here that School has not changed its uniform for more than a decade.  

Why are we changing our uniform?   

• To boost the confidence level and strengthen the positive attitude in the personality of the 
students. 

• To strengthen our identity where our uniform reflects our high expectations for all.  
• To strengthen the sense of pride, identity and belonging we have from being part of VBS. 
• To reflect our aim of becoming an “outstanding” school which is proud to provide the highest 

quality education for pupils.   
• To respond to concerns raised by parents regarding the “smartness” and “quality” of our 

uniform.  

Therefore, School authorities have decided to change the uniform of the students from the upcoming 
academic session (2019-20). In this regard, as per the guidelines, the issue of change in uniform has 
been discussed in the meeting of the Parents-Teachers Association held on 01.09.2018, a unanimous 
decision was taken in the these meetings in favour of change in the school uniform. 

In view of the above this is to inform you that new uniform will be in place from April 2019 and 
students are required to wear the new uniform commencing from the new academic session. These 
changes are compulsory from new academic session.  

We thank you in advance for your support and cooperation while we go through the transition process. 

Thanking you, 
FOR VIDYA BHARATI SCHOOL                               
 
 
DR. MANJUSHA JOSHI              
PRINCIPAL 
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